
Educators
NEW WORLDS READING INITIATIVE

Attention K-5 Educators! A new book delivery program is now 
available to all public and district-sponsored charter schools 
to help students who are not yet reading on grade level. The 
New Worlds Reading Initiative has officially launched and is 
delivering books to the homes of enrolled eligible students 
each month through June, completely free of charge. 

Enrollment for New Worlds Reading is still open to eligible 
families. Messaging and flyers have been provided to 
schools to build excitement for the program and create a 
smooth enrollment process among eligible families. If you 
have not yet received flyers and resources for New Worlds 
Reading, please ask your school administrators for these 
items to share with eligible students and families. Teachers 
play an invaluable role in helping children enroll in the 
program.  The School toolkit includes sample messaging 
and resources to use to raise awareness about New 
Worlds Reading with eligible families.  If you have a student 
that is eligible, please tell their parents about the program 
and ensure they enroll at newworldsreading.com today!

For more information, visit www.newworldsreading.com.

The program is designed to create at-home libraries for K-5 students identified as not yet 
reading on grade level and foster a love for reading among students and their families. 
Book delivery began December 2021 and will continue this year through June 2022. 
Beginning fall 2022, books will be delivered from October through June each year.

Connect with us on social media:
Facebook: @NewWorldsReading

Twitter: @NewWorldsFL
Instagram: @NewWorldsReading

#strongreaders 
#newworldsFL 

#newworldsreading 
#FLreads 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-vWSVwrfavFVfsjjCYs9vzZF40zp2sAI/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104151017429602407590&rtpof=true&sd=true
http://newworldsreading.com
https://www.facebook.com/NewWorldsReading
https://twitter.com/NewWorldsFL
https://www.instagram.com/newworldsreading/

